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UNIVERSITY OF THE WEST INDIES

Staff Exemption from Fees in Distance Education Programmes

Hitherto, members of UWI staff and their dependents have enjoyed exemption from tuition fees for most UWIDEC courses, these having been treated as equivalent in this respect to UGC-funded courses on-campus (in effect, the exemptions have been treated as falling under clause 68 of the “Blue Book”).  Such exemptions have been given with respect to courses offered in 2006/2007.

Staff have not enjoyed any similar exemptions for courses offered by the School of Continuing Studies.

However, courses offered by the UWIDEC, and subsequently by the Open Campus, are not in fact funded in the way UGC-funded programmes are, so the exemption referred to has been an anomaly.  It is therefore proposed that a clear policy statement be made that, as from the academic year 2007-2008, no programmes of the UWIDEC, SCS, or the Open Campus will be subject to exemptions for members of UWI staff or their dependents along the lines of clause 68. 

This provision will be applied to staff or their dependents continuing in programmes they have already started.
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